

GREAT Scholarships 2025

Dear Sir/Madam,

Happy New Year! As we welcome 2025, we are pleased to share an exceptional opportunity for your students interested in pursuing postgraduate studies in the UK – the **GREAT Scholarships Programme.**

For the first time, the GREAT Scholarships initiative is **available for Italian students** for the 2025–26 academic year. The scheme awards **8 Italian students** a **scholarship worth at least £10,000**, which covers tuition fees for a **one-year postgraduate course** at prestigious UK universities.

The GREAT Scholarships aim to broaden Italian students' access to a variety of UK educational institutions offering a wide range of programme options. They are jointly funded by the British government's GREAT Britain Campaign, and the British Council, together with participating UK higher education institutions. Worldwide, for the 2025-26 academic year, 230 GREAT scholarships, offered by 73 UK universities, are available to students from 18 countries.

For the academic year 2025–26, postgraduate scholarships are available to students from Italy at the following institutions:

- Imperial College London
- King's Business School
- Liverpool John Moores University
- Nottingham Trent University
- Royal College of Art
- University of Bath
- University of Essex
- University of Warwick.

Regarding the **application requirements**, candidates must: be Italian citizens, meet all the requirements for attending the selected program of study, and have been accepted to attend the specific university. Successful candidates are also encouraged to take on the role of ambassadors of the GREAT Scholarships Programme and participate in networking events.

Please note that application schedules vary depending on the host university and **have deadlines** ranging from January 16 to June 1, 2025. More information on eligibility and application procedures can be found on the relevant website of the programme here.





GREAT Scholarships

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to immerse themselves in a vibrant academic environment, gain international exposure, and enrich their educational experience. We kindly encourage you to share this information with your students to help them take advantage of this unique programme.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

We wish your students the best of luck as they embark on this exciting academic journey!

Best Regards,

Filomena Casamassa | Education Manager | Italy British Council Rome | Italy

M +39 345 9412356 Filomena.casamassa@britishcouncil.it

www.britishcouncil.it



